HAVE YOU FILED YOUR
1990 PERMANENT FUND
DIVIDEND APPLICATION?

The Department of Revenue reminds you that the
deadline for filing applications is June 30, 1990. If you

mail your application, it must be postmarked by mid-
night, June 30.

For applications, information, or assistance con-
tact the dividend office nearest you. In Anchorage call
276-2678; Fairbanks 451-2820; and Juneau
465-2326.




